
  December 3, 2013 
  Item #3   

  
 

TO:    Library Commission 
 

FROM:   Peggy Ford, Staff Liaison 
 

SUBJECT:   Topics for Discussion at Joint Study Session with City Council 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Accept Report regarding items to bring forward at Joint Study Session with City Council and 
Library Commission 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
At the City Manager’s suggestion, the Library Commission has had a great need and interest 
in meeting with City Council to discuss items of interest regarding the future of the Library, 
support of Library programs and a potential new Library. 
  
 
DISCUSSION 
The Commission will meet in February 2014 with the City Council to discuss items 
concerning the Library to help better understand and align the Council’s and Commission’s 
goals specifically for all concerned of the Los Altos Library. 
 
 
 
 


